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 Event Date: 31st May 2022 

 Venue: Department of Computer Science & Engineering, RRCE, Bengaluru.  

 Mode of Event: Inter College level  

 Target Participants: UG/PG students of all related Engineering fields are invited to participate.  

 Total number of students enrolled: 221 

  Outcome of the symposium:  

The event started with the formal Inaugural function at 9.30a.m in Abdul Kalam Conference Hall.  

On the dais Our Chief Guest  Ms.Yashika Thimmaiah CHIEF HUMAN RESOURCES OFFICER VRIZE - BENGALURU, 

Dr. T Chandrashekar Principal, RRCE, Dr Balakrishna R, Dean RRCE, Dr Usha Saktivel, Research Dean, RRCE. Dr. 

D Sivakumar HoD CSE. The function started with Invocation Song, followed by the welcome speech given by 

Sahana & Adrin of 8th Semester. TRIGGER a Revisit glance by student Chairman Mr. Sai Kumar followed by 

presidential address given by Principal and Dean. Inspiring speech regarding the future opportunities for 

engineering students was given by Chief Guest Ms.Yashika Thimmaiah. Vote of thanks was given by the 

student coordinator.   

 

All technical and non-technical events conducted in 5th floor of CSE department in various rooms. Students 

from different colleges and from different departments of RRCE participated. We have total count of 221 

students registered for different events. Valedictory function started at 3.30pm, Students from different 

colleges shared their experience about TRIGGER 2K22 followed by Prize Distribution for winner’s. We gave the 

cash prize for technical events and non-technical events worth Rs.26000.  

The TRIGGER 2K22 was finally ended by thanking Management, Principal, Dean,  HoD, Faculties, Non-teaching 

staff, our sponsors and all student coordinators who worked for this event to make this event a grand success.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  
 

          

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

      
 

 

      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

     
 

     
 

 


